
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 October 2017 

 

 

Review of the Emergency Services Levy  
 
FINAL REPORT PUBLISHED AND TABLED IN PARLIAMENT 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has published its final report on the review of the 
Emergency Services Levy (ESL).  

The Treasurer has tabled the report, which the ERA delivered on 29 September 2017.   

The Treasurer asked the ERA to prepare a report on the current arrangements for, and options 
to improve, the management and distribution of the ESL in Western Australia. 

The final report includes 27 recommendations, and incorporates findings from an extensive 
public consultation process, including submissions received in response to an issues paper and 
draft report. 

The ERA has published a summary of submissions to the issues paper and draft report.  
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